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January 29, 2007  

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: 6 Henry Street (Beverley Place) – Inclusion on the City of Toronto Inventory of 
Heritage Properties (Ward 20 Trinity-Spadina)  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Toronto Preservation Board:  

1. deferred consideration of the report (January 22, 2007) from the Director, Policy and 
Research, City Planning Division, to the March 1, 2007 meeting of the Board; and   

2. received the communication (January 26, 2007) from Lizette Zuniga, Director, 
Development and Real Estate Development Division, Toronto Community Housing 
Corporation.  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on January 29, 2007, considered the following:  

a. report (January 22, 2007) from the Director, Policy and Research, City Planning 
Division; and  

b. communication (January 26, 2007) from Lizette Zuniga, Director, Development and Real 
Estate Development Division, Toronto Community Housing Corporation, requesting that 
consideration of this matter be deferred to allow Toronto Community Housing to discuss 
the details of the proposal with Heritage Preservation Services staff.  

Dana Ross, Assistant Housing Development Manager, Toronto Community Housing 
Corporation, addressed the Toronto Preservation Board.   
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